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Helen A. Harvey

Senior Assistant City Attorney

Legal Department

200 South Third Street

Yakima, WA 98901-2830

Re: Montes and Arteaga v. City of Yakima — Annual Report from the City
per Settlement Agreement

Dear Ms. Harvey:

Thank you very much for the letter and annual report you recently sent to
John Midgley of this office. We at ACLU-Washington are very happy
with the way the City is using the money for mentorship and internships
and have read with interest the detailed report you provided. We much
appreciate the City’s work on this part of the settlement agreement.

Michele

Ce:
Cynthia Martinez, Interim City Manager



